
 
 
For Immediate Release — Tuesday, April 30, 2019 
 

Interactive program brings University Mace to southern 
Alberta schools 
 
The University of Lethbridge Mace Program will visit a variety of schools this spring, 
educating Grade 6 students about the U of L’s Convocation and its associated traditions 
and symbols. 
 
Chief Marshal Dr. Olu Awosoga, dressed in full regalia, will speak to students about the 
history of the mace and how it fits into the annual Convocation ceremonies. Students 
will then have the opportunity to don white gloves and hold the mace, which has been 
used in U of L Convocation ceremonies since being dedicated in 1988. 
 
Following are upcoming school visits: 
 
Wednesday, May 1 
 
St. Teresa of Calcutta, Lethbridge 
235 Mildred Dobbs Blvd 
10:45 to 11:45 a.m. 
 
Tuesday, May 14 
 
Saint Catherine’s School, Picture Butte 
7 St N 
9:30 to 10:15 a.m. 
 
Dorothy Dalgleish School, Picture Butte 
400 6 St N 
11 a.m. to 12 p.m. 
 
Wednesday, May 15 
 
Immanuel Christian School, Lethbridge 
802 6 Ave N 
12:35 to 1:45 p.m. 



 
Wednesday, May 22 
 
St. Michael’s School, Pincher Creek 
864 Christie Ave 
12:30 to 1:30 p.m. 
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Trevor Kenney, News & Information Manager  
403-329-2710 
403-360-7639 (cell) 
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